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Townsend, Erle

From: Jordan Harmon <jordan@floormaine.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 7:38 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

First off, the fact that the people attempting to put this rule in place have go to be delusional if the think this will work 

effectively or efficiently. EVs get about half of their estimated range and take twice as long to charge in sub freezing 

weather which Maine gets quite a bit of. Secondly, the amount of charging stations and in turn amount of electricity 

being used, is going to drastically increase which cuts directly against the demands of the people pushing this proposed 

rule. And if the state does indeed plan on increasing the amount of charging stations to an absurd number and forcing 

the Maine people to adhere to this ridiculous policy, I sure hope you also plan on increasing size of the electrical grid as 

to avoid the rolling blackouts that you see in California. I would also love to know who on Earth gave these climate 

activist's and bureaucrats the ability to dictate what We the People have to buy and have to engage in. This will not work 

and I hope everyone responsible for putting this forward gets ousted as the phoney tyrant they are attempting to 

emulate.  


